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“Somewhere Over There.” 

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Miller have received the following letter from 

their son Floyd Miller, somewhere in France: 

Dear Mother and all, Just a line this morning. Am very proud to 

able to write you this morning as I was on the battlefield when the 
arms were laid down and by some means I came through without 

a scratch. Hope to be able to see you all before so long. Hope you 

all are well and getting along fine. I am OK and doing fine. How is 

Everett getting along by now? Haven’t heard from him since I 
came over. Had a letter from Mrs Johnson and Verna yesterday. 

First mail I have gotten for some time. Will not write any more 

this morning. Hope to hear from you again soon. 

  


